


the town and this should be considered in light of the already congested urban area. 
 
This development is also proposed in the CPZ in Uttlesford which is a well-established and 
well-tested policy going back decades with the aim of preserving the countryside around the 
airport. An HGV-heavy logistics sight will do nothing to preserve this important area. In 
addition, this development is within sight of listed buildings and this will not be a fitting 
development to be in such an area. 

 
Kind regards  

  

 




